Leadership Night Report

Council and Commission Members

Pastoral Council
Fr. Andrzej Wyrostek
Deacon John Osnes
Deacon Greg Sass
Cathleen Denekamp-Chair
Brad Blauvelt
Lorinda Collings
Samson Ptacek
Bridgette Fode
Amy Haakenson
Bob Weaver
Erik Haakedahl
Brenda Flottmeyer
Barb Landers
Tee Burress
Katie Harwood – Recorder

Administration Commission
Kris Juelfs
Lorinda Collings
Erik Haakedahl
LaChel McCollar
Katie Harwood
Bridgette Fode
Jeremy Thompson
Harlan Bergeleen

Evangelization Commission 
Joni Osnes – Chair 
Jean Hohm-Recorder
Debra Jensen
Sheila Keeler
Jessica Bergeleen
Richard long
Bernie Keeler
Amy Haakenson
Pam Freeman

Catholic Outreach Commission
Barb Landers – Co-chair
Bob Weaver
Nikki Dyczek – Co-chair
Kathy Van Asma

Worship Commission
Lorraine Ptacek– Chair
Brad Blauvelt 
Todd Phillipe
Jim Landers
Samson Ptacek

Stewardship Council
Andrew Boyd
Matt Gottlob
Deacon John Osnes – Chair
Kodi Carlin
John Kersteins
Megan Kersteins
Joshua Weaver

Discipleship Commission
Rhonda Gehlsen
Deacon John Osnes 
Amy Haakenson Recorder
Deacon Greg Sass – Chair
Brenda Czmowski
Teresa Thompson
Lisa Katzenstein
Stacy Tate
Brad Blauvelt

Our Sacred Purpose Our Lady of the Black Hills exists to proclaim the Joy of the Gospel to all creation and to transform lives with the Father’s mercy.
Vision Build with the Mercy of the Father


Pastoral Council April 12, 2022
Present: Fr. Andrzej Wyrostek, Cathleen Denekamp, Deacon John Osnes, Deacon Greg Sass, Lorinda Collings, Erik Haakedahl, Brenda Flottmeyer, Barb Landers, Bob Weaver, Brad Blauvelt, Katie Harwood
There was not a commission meeting and no share outs this month. Sweet P represented the Boy Scouts and asked how the troop can be more active with the parish. It was noted they can clean up outside. He also asked for financial support to have the Scouts attend a national event. He asked specifically for support for the four scouts going from Troop 88, the troop Our Lady of the Black Hills charters. He noted they had several more fundraisers coming up, but needed approximately $2000 for the Troop 88 scouts. 




